HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach May 15, 2022

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"Fairest Lord Jesus" #176
"Whom Shall I Fear"

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Chuck Robertson

Special Music - Deborah Grindstaff

"His Life for Mine"

Message

Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation

"Lamb of God"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us.

• Nominating Committee Meeting is Thursday, May 19th at 7:00 p.m.

Many thanks for your contributions to the annual Food Roundup in April. Because of your generosity, a carload full of non-perishable items and \$850.00 dollars in gift cards were delivered (thank you Milton Bryant!) to the Kennedy Children's Home in Kinston this past Tuesday.

This Wednesday night, **Keith Hocutt** will be here, in person, to update us on the ministry in Ecuador. We, as a church, support Keith and his family (**Breaking Chains & Making Disciples Ministry**) on a monthly basis. Service time is 6:30 p.m.

How to Share Your Faith Training will take place on Saturday, May 21st from 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary. There will be breakfast available in the Fellowship Hall at 8:30 a.m. Please bring a pen and legal size note pad to the training.

Please sign up by today to get a headcount for breakfast. You will find a signup sheet on all the entrance tables. See Gerald English if you have any questions and if you think you'll need childcare.

The Church Council has completed work on a two-year revision to the church Constitution & By-Laws. Copies are available on all entrance tables for your review. Note that all revisions will be in red on your document. A special Called Conference will be held at the conclusion of worship next Sunday, May 22, to vote on these changes.

If you have any questions, please direct them to one of the Church Council members: Jim Burk, Gina Bryant, Pat Perry, Steve Brown, Tim Perry, Gerald English, Pat Mitchell, Pastor Roach.

AWANA End of Year Celebration

June 8th at 6:30 p.m. we will celebrate how hard our young people have worked in Awana this year. We invite kids, parents, and church family to join us for the service and ice cream social to follow.

Homemade Ice cream wanted! Please sign up to make a churn of homemade ice cream for end of year AWANA celebration. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board near the nursery.

We will observe Memorial Day on Sunday, May 29th. As in the past, please bring any pictures, flags, etc. to recognize your loved one who served in the military and are deceased. If you have any questions, please see Steve Brown.

Here is Evan & Kendra Baker's mailing address:

209 Millstone Road Apt. X Florence, SC 29505

Financial Statement for April is available on all entrance tables.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

May 2022 Ushers:

Steve Brown and Mike Nessell

Nursery Schedule Today:

Janet Alford and Cindy Ellington

May 22, 2022:

Susan Pierce and Josie Burk

Weekly Need for 2021/2022 budget

\$5,167.00

Offering May 8, 2022

\$8,048.25

YTD (Overage)

\$14,568.55



